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Summary: This paper provides an update on the implementation of the policy 
 
1. That we should stop referring to Trans students as Trans* IN PROGRESS 

2. That the title of Trans* Rep should be changed to Trans Rep IN PROGRESS 

Updates: 
 

1. Verbally this is happening, this will require a change in our bye laws to become official in 
writing.  

2. This will require a change in our bye laws which cannot happen until October. 

 

Spoke to Michael Graham on 16/11/2017 about submitting the bye-law change to council. 

 

 


